

The National Bureau of Economic Research's Tax Policy and the Economy Conference will be held on September 26, 2019 at the National Press Club, 529 14th Street, N.W. in Washington, D.C.

The program can be found at http://papers.nber.org/sched/TPE19.

If you would like to attend the conference, please reply by September 2, 2019 via email through this web reply form <<replyurl>>.  Please note whether or not you plan to attend the luncheon and if you have any dietary requirements.

Please feel free to send this information along to colleagues and other interested parties.  For planning purposes, anyone who would like to attend should contact the NBER in advance so an invitation can be sent to them.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

Sincerely,

Rob Shannon
Assistant Director, Conferences
National Bureau of Economic Research
